
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 
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School 

 

 

 
Christmas Dinner is on Wednesday 8th 
December. 
 

Roast Turkey with Chipolata Sausage or 

Roast Quorn Fillet with Veggie Sausage 

Sage & Onion Stuffing 

Roast Potatoes 

Seasonal Vegetables 

Gravy 

 

Festive Biscuit 

 

For those children with a dairy or lactose 
allergy or intolerance there will be an 
alternative biscuit for them. 
There will no alternative menu on this day. 
 

  

The Friends of Haskayne School are holding a 

Christmas raffle. Tickets are on sale for £1.  

Prizes include a Christmas Hamper and a 

chocolate hamper. 

Please support the school and buy some 

tickets before Wednesday 15th December, 

The draw will take place on Thursday 16th 

December and prizes to be collected on Friday 

17th December. 

School finishes for the Christmas holiday on 

Friday 17th December at 1pm. 

 

 

Peace Proms 
For those children who are taking part in 
the Peace Proms we will be practising 
after school on Wednesdays commencing 
8th December. A letter has been sent home 

with further details. 
 

 

Star of the week 
This week we have awarded our KS1 Star 

of the week award to PK and our 
KS2 award to AW 

Well done! 

 
 

 

 

COVID 
Due to the current COVID situation, please find 
attached the latest parent update. 
Please note that all masks are required to be 
worn in the reception area and all visitors will 
be asked to wear a mask. 

Parent Governor Election 

We are holding a parent governor 

ballot. Your ballot paper was either 

handed to you on the playground or has 

been posted out. The closing date for 

ballot papers is 12noon on Monday 13th 

December, to allow sufficient time for 

the post.  Ballot papers need to be 

handed into school in the envelope 

provided or you can email your vote 

back to bursar@haskayne.lancs.sch.uk . 

If you do not receive your ballot paper 

in the post, please ask for one from the 

school office. 

The votes will be counted on 14th 

December and the results announced.  

 

Christmas Dinner 
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